
HB 869 -- MUNICIPAL RESIDENTIAL BUILDING PERMITS

SPONSOR: Brattin

This bill prohibits any municipality from requiring a construction
industry employer to maintain any policy of insurance other than
workers' compensation and general liability as a condition prior to
issuing a residential building permit. In addition, the bill
prohibits a municipality from requiring the construction industry
employer to hold a certificate, license or degree.

This bill is similar to HB 1298 (2015).


